
Expression of Interest
Parents Social Night

Barefoot Bowls

The Parents and Friends Committee are planning a Parents
Social Night of Barefoot Bowls on Friday 24 November from
6.00pm - 9.00pm.

A minimum number of attendees is required for this event to
go ahead.

Please follow this link to indicate your interest in attending
this event.

Please complete the form by 5pm Friday 13 November 2023.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekV5vUbj-L2H2JjD3ZqvF34lNikHOuXlt-2KAokgkNMK4m8w/viewform?usp=sf_link

